
 

     

 

 
Selwyn Park School 

                                                Term 3 Week 10 Newsletter September 22nd 2023 

 

From the Principal’s desk 

Tēnā Koutou Katoa, Mālo e lelei 

Greetings to you all, 

What an extremely busy and fun week we have had.  

Monday’s Blue Light Disco was thoroughly enjoyed by everyone. Big thank you  to Blue Light.                                             
A huge Kia ora to all those who gave a koha supporting our children. It’s an amazing feeling to know                              
that our whanau and wider community support our tamariki, Proud of our school and our community. 

We wish Legacey, Rage and Rihari all the best in Whakatane at their                                                                                            
Northland Ahi League tournament. 

 

 

 

Today we farewelled Whaea Tui Hutchinson. Thank you Tui for your 6 years of giving to the tamariki of Selwyn 
Park School. We wish you all the very best in your new role. Nga mihi nui ki a koe.  
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Concrete Art: 

You will see our playing areas and others have been decorated. As they say ít’s a big job!’ Thank you so, so much 

to all  the many hands and helpers, in making this possible. It’s looking great, bright and vibrant. You are all         

incredible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 Hikoi 

Update: Nov 20th—24th week 7 Term 4. 

Thank you to those who attended our meeting. For this great event to take place, it will require parental, whanau 

support. At this stage I am at least 5 adults short. If you can come and you haven’t already let me know, please let 

the school know A.S.A.P. There will be another meeting on Tuesday 17th  October 6pm, week 2 Term 4. 

Wishing you a happy and safe holiday. Teachers and support staff, thank you for your effort over the last term. 

Enjoy your break and recharge. I’m already excited about term 4. 

Sport Was a Winner: 

Warriors played outstandingly well. Lets hope we can tame those Broncos. 

Rugby World Cup 

Well done Fiji—Sorry Aussie 

Lets hope our loss to France is fueling an All Black master class for the remainder of the tournament. 

Ryan Fox—well done on this win in the BMW PGA, incredible 

Lastly I managed to win the Northern Wairoa Golf Club 54 hole 
stroke play champs.  

TIGHT LINES 

Have a great holiday 

Regards 

Todd Warmington 

 
 

 

NOTICES 
Pet Lambs, Calves & Goats 

Now is the time to start training your pet 

lamb, calf or goat for Exhibition Day. This will 

be held in week 3 of Term 4. Northern 

Wairoa Ag Day is being held on Wednesday 

1st November. 


